C7
COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - JANUARY 24, 2023
CW (PM) - Report No. 3, Item 7

From: Adelina Bellisario

To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: Committee of the Whole (PM) — January 17, 2023: Late Communication (Item #7 )
Date: January-18-23 2:09:07 PM

From: osic Feicir

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 8:31 AM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DefFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Proposed Rezoning of lands at Hwy 7 & Weston Road (Famous Road &Colossus
Drive)

Good Morning,
We have been residents of the Weston/7 area of Woodbridge for the past 35 years. We are very
opposed to the above rezoning proposal for many reasons, namely:

The area has become very densely populated and a heavy traffic zone with the recent addition of
several highrises and the subway. Adding 32 more highrises in such a small area will be devastating
to the area and community. It means even more traffic, congestion and possible crime. It will also
eliminate the much needed retail plazas and restaurants. It will only create more chaos and grid
lock.

| note there is a public meeting tonight to discuss the above application for rezoning and am asking
you to be our voice.

Regards,
Josie Feliciani





